

STATE HYGIENIC LABORATORY

lowa's Environmental and **Public Health Laboratory** 

www.uhl.uiowa.edu

August 9, 2011

Debra A. Rohr, ARNP-BC, Laboratory Director Cascade Immediate Care Clinic 610 Second Avenue NE Cascade, IA 52033

RE: CLIA No. 16D0910725

Dear Laboratory Director:

The purpose of this letter is to verify that the laboratory located at the above address is currently certified under the Clinical Laboratory Improvement (CLIA) program. The laboratory's current Certificate of Waiver is effective 08/19/2010 and expires 08/18/2012.

This letter is sent due to the fact that CLIA certificates are not re-issued for regular certificate changes (i.e. demographics, ownership or laboratory director) or misplaced certificates and that we can no longer send out print screens from the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) database.

This letter is proof that the above stated entity continues to participate in the CLIA program. You will receive a new certificate from CMS at the time of your next renewal.

If you have any questions, please contact our office at 800/421-IOWA or 319/335-4500 or e-mail at nancy-grove@uiowa.edu or kristine-rotzoll@uiowa.edu.

Sincerely,

Nancy Grove

Nancy Grove, BS, MT(ASCP) Senior Laboratory Consultant

James 10320 Walk of Loude Wall Loude Wall of the Control of the Co